
Sibyls Service for the Transgender day of 
Remembrance. 

Thursday 18th. November on zoom at 19:00 

With Susan Gilchrist from England and Jo Inkpin from 
Australia 

 

The Transgender Day of Remembrance is held on the 20th. November each year. 
On this day, and in the Sibyls Service on the 18th, we will be remembering those 
transgender people who have been murdered or died because of who they are. 

 

For Joining Links and Details see the accompanying text 

 

Sibyls members will automatically receive the zoom links to join these events. However, 
these services are also open to all friends, partners, and supports of the Sibyls. 

If you are not a member of the Sibyls and would like to come, please email 
sibylslink@gmail.com for the link and more information 

mailto:sibylslink@gmail.com

